Alternate-recipient: prohibited

Date: Tue, 05 Dec 2000 09:37:49 +0000 (GMT)
From: Elaine Burrows <Elaine.Burrows@bfi.org.uk>

Subject: Re: Cinenova

To: postmaster <postmaster@lfvda.demon.co.uk>

MIME-version: 1.0

Posting-date: Tue, 05 Dec 2000 09:50:00 +0000 (GMT)

Importance: normal Priority: normal

UA-content-id: D7ZYTOE2AAS

Al-type: MAIL

Dear Gill,

Thanks for your message. The meeting was attended by a small - but select - band of film-makers, and others had had a less formal meeting the preceding Friday. We did come up with a very general plan of action and the Board is meeting again this Wednesday in order to progress this further. I think the best thing is to report back to you after that, and try to set up a meeting with you as soon as possible. As you say, it's probably not going to be before Christmas now, but we may be able to 'meet' electronically before that if it seems a good idea.

I'll get back to you by the end of the week.

all the best

elaine